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6 October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                        

 

We are pleased to announce a new initiative this year which we hope will help the planet, as well as 

developing school music provision, by recycling musical instruments and other items. 

 

Do you have any unwanted musical instruments (or parts) that you would be interested in donating to 

the Music Department? These can then be used to boost our instrumental provision, helping both 

curriculum music as well as those wanting to take up instrumental lessons. Other items that would also 

be welcomed include: 

• Orchestral, vocal and chamber sheet music 
• Instrument covers/cases 
• Piano stools 
• Music stands 
• Technical equipment – sound & lighting, music technology 

 

Some of these instruments may have been loaned out from the RGS in the past number of years, and 

we would welcome these to be returned.  

 

Please email Alice Martin, our Graduate Music Assistant (ALM@rgshw.com), attaching photos of the 

instrument/instrumental parts/other items. We would love to hear from you! 

 

We are also looking to further improve Room 13, so if you have any unwanted soft furnishings (cushion, 

rug, lamp, coffee table, sofa/tub/armchair, vase) that you would like to donate, please let us know 

about these too. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Francis Mullaly 

Director of Music 

mailto:ALM@rgshw.com

